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Problem/Opportunity 
Statement

PUBLIC NOTIFICATION STATEMENTS CLARIFICATION

PROBLEM / OPPORTUNITY STATEMENT 

After a public notification statement was declared in December of 2022, the procedure was reviewed after the fact 
fort accuracy. 

It was determined there was a need to better highlight the urgency of a conservation request, clarify that request is 
being made of all electricity users, not just residential customers, and provide more specific energy conservation tips.

In addition, PJM has a DOE-417 requirement for reporting when declaring such an event. As such, M-13 was 
reviewed to better integrate this step with other emergency procedures for better clarity. 
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